
whoA 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO 

March 12, 1963 

This letter is to verify your DX report. 

We have had considerable response from you fellow members 
which is very gratifying. 

Each night we have added several announcements saluting 
your fellow members specifically stating our call letters 
power, and frequency. These announcements will be scheduled 
between 12 midnight and 6 A.M. in the morning. 

Thank you for your interest. If there is any further infor- 
mation your members would like in these announcements 
please notify us. 
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